
Tenant Expectations for Bicycle Storage Use 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Landlord/Property Manager's Name] 

From: [Tenant's Name] 

Apartment Number: [Insert Apartment Number] 

Dear [Landlord/Property Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As a tenant in [Property Name/Address], I would like to 

outline my expectations regarding the use of the bicycle storage facilities within our community. 

Storage Space Availability 

I expect that a designated storage area will be provided for bicycles, with enough space to 

accommodate all tenants who wish to use it. 

Safety and Security 

I trust that the bicycle storage area will be secure, featuring adequate locking mechanisms and 

surveillance to deter theft. 

Maintenance and Cleanliness 

I would appreciate regular maintenance of the bicycle storage area to ensure it remains clean, 

organized, and free from hazards. 

Usage Guidelines 

Please provide clear guidelines regarding the acceptable use of the bicycle storage area, 

including restrictions on the types of bicycles allowed and any regulations concerning equipment 

storage. 

Communication and Updates 

It would be beneficial to have regular updates regarding any changes to the storage policy or 

maintenance schedules, ensuring all tenants are informed. 

Thank you for your attention to these expectations. I look forward to your feedback and to 

fostering a positive living environment for all residents. 



Sincerely, 

[Tenant's Name] 

[Tenant's Contact Information] 


